
Rebecca Söregi: Topic 3: E-mail / Travelling 
 
 
Dear Norman, 
 
this is Rebecca writing. You have contacted me asking whether I could offer you my couch 
from July 5 -12, and I am glad to inform you that it’s available.  
My flat is located in the second district of Vienna, easy to access but rather small. An estate 
agent would probably call it cosy, I suppose. However, it consists of a bathroom, a 
spectacularly ugly kitchen, my bedroom and a living room with a huge, comfortable, red 
sofa. Obviously, this is the room where you will reside and sleep.  
While you are awake I would love to show you my hometown. There are so many 
magnificent places to see, for example the Albertina, an art museum, or the 
Museumsquartier, which is a quite lively place. Schwedenplatz is amazing for ice cream and 
a night out.  
I indeed hope you are looking forward to your trip. I think couch-surfing is a brilliant idea: I 
signed up to meet people, to make some new friends perhaps and to travel without 
worrying too much about the costs of a place to stay.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
All the best, 
Rebecca 
 

 

 


